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Dear Parents,
To celebrate learning the last of the plane line letters p and j we will be having a pajama day on Friday, January 18th. Please send your child to school on that day wearing their pajamas and comfortable shoes or slippers. Please note: slippers must have hard soles in case we have a surprise fire drill. Keep in mind that we will be going outside to play, so bring shoes or boots for them to change into at recess time. They may also bring their favorite stuffed animal. We will be having a pancake lunch so your child does not need to bring his/her lunch unless they do not like pancakes. Mrs. Larabee and I have some very fun activities planned for the children - we can’t wait!
Fondly, 
Carol
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